

Greetings Tigers! It is hard to believe that 2016 is upon us. Your support and dedication to the University is greatly appreciated and one of the many reasons we look forward to ending 2015 on a positive note!

November, also known as <u>Legacy Month</u> at Clemson, was filled with events that highlight the importance of giving back to the University. The month culminated in a formal ceremony under the trees at Fort Hill where <u>Roy '41 and Marnie Pearce</u> of Columbia, S.C. were recognized with a bronze leaf dedication and induction into the Fort Hill Legacy Society. We also inducted a number of passionate and visionary Tigers into the Clemson Legacy Society. View a <u>video</u> of this very special ceremony.



JoVanna J. King Senior Director Principal Gifts & Gift and Estate Planning

In 2000, Steve '65 and Ann McCrorey established an endowment in memory of their daughter, Maggi '95, who passed away during her senior year at Clemson. This endowment benefits multiple students including freshman Jacob Wright who has been inspired by the McCrorey's generosity to pay-it-forward. Read more about how this endowment has made a difference in Jacob Wright's life.

Mike McBride '81 and his wife, Lynn, have given \$1 million to expand and improve the Children's Garden of the South Carolina Botanical Garden at Clemson. "The McBride's gift ensures that families will benefit from the unique beauty of the Botanical Garden for generations to come," said President James P. Clements. We are thankful for the McBride's generosity.

A <u>luncheon</u> was held on November 24 to recognize the chairman of Cox Enterprises, James C. Kennedy, and his \$3.3 million gift to Clemson to establish and endow the James C. Kennedy Waterfowl and Wetlands Conservation Center. The center will provide students with the experiential learning opportunities they need to become future leaders in waterfowl and wetlands conservation. <u>Learn more</u> about the impact of this gift.

On December 31, be sure to tune in to *ESPN* at 4:00 p.m. to watch our #1 Tigers take on Oklahoma in the Orange Bowl. For those of you who plan to attend the game in Miami, we wish you safe travels.

Just yesterday, the Senate passed the tax extenders package which included a permanent extension of the IRA rollover. Once the President signs the bill into law, contact your IRA plan administrator to take advantage of this opportunity and make your gift by the end of the year. If the legislation is signed by the President, donors aged 70½ or older who move up to \$100,000 from their IRAs directly to qualified charities will not have to pay income tax on the gift. Click here to view updates as developments occur. For more information, please visit our website, call 864-656-0663 or email giving@clemson.edu.

I am very grateful for the Clemson Family and for the opportunity to work with donors like you every day. Please consider making a gift by December 31 to help us reach our alumni participation goals and to make a remarkable difference in the lives of our students, faculty and staff.

Best wishes to you and your family for a wonderful holiday season. Watch this video greeting of light and hope from President Clements and his family.

GO TIGERS!

Gratefully yours,



#### PERSONAL PLANNER

## Trusts for Surviving Spouse

There are three different basic types of trusts for a surviving spouse: a qualified terminable interest property trust (QTIP), a qualified domestic trust (QDOT) or <a href="More">Read</a> <a href="More">More</a>

SAVVY LIVING

# How To Write Your Own Obituary

Can you provide any tips on how to write your own obituary? At age 80, I am in the process of preplanning my funeral and would also like to take a crack at writing my own newspaper obit too. Read More

.....

# YOUR PLAN Fixed Income for Retirement

After working for decades as a pediatrician in a small rural town, Patricia was ready to retire. Read More

WASHINGTON NEWS

## Tax Reform in 2016?

With the new year, optimism for tax reform again breaks forth in Washington. In January the Senate Finance Committee and the House Ways and Means Committee will embark on a journey toward major tax reform.

Read More

FINANCES

Stocks - General Mills Reports Earnings Read More

Bonds - Treasury Yields Decline Read More

CDs and Mortgages - Interest Rates Rise Read More

Thank you for your interest in planned giving. To access any of our resources, please go to our website.